
Update  on  Availability  of
Pride Lanyards
Due to a huge demand over the past few weeks for the new Pride
Progress lanyard, we are already very low on supply. Another
order has been placed and we hope to have more stock available
from mid-October. Our merchandise request form is closed for
the time being.

 

If  you  have  submitted  a  request  for  a  lanyard  via  the
Microsoft form, you can expect to receive an email in the
coming days with an indication of when we expect to be able to
fulfill your request. Apologies for the delay and thanks for
bearing with us – we’re delighted to see so much interest in
supporting the Pride Progress message!

 

In the meantime, you can try contacting the User Services desk
at your nearest campus library, as these teams may have a
limited stock of lanyards available.

 

We will also have a small number of lanyards available at this
week’s upcoming evening social on Friday 7 October. Join us to
hang out and you just might get your hands on a highly sought-
after Pride Progress lanyard!
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